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1016 Verrinder Ave., 
Victoria, B.G.
28th March 1923,

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am very anxious to obtain a 
commission in the newly authorized Canadian 
Naval Volunteer Reserve, and believe a strong 
recommendation is half the battle. Therefore 
I shall esteem it a great favour if you will 
be so kind as to write a letter of recommend­
ation, attach it to the enclosed documents, 
and forward them direct to,

The Naval Secretary,
Department of the ^aval Service, 

Ottawa , Ont.
With many apologies for troubling 

you, and kindest remeinberanees to Lady Currie, 
Marjorie, and Garner.

Believe me,
Yours very sincerely

General Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.B.,
Montreal , P.Q,.


